
From: Allison MacEwen
To: Jaclynne Hamel; Cheryl Mosher
Subject: FW: Letter of objection
Date: Monday, July 10, 2023 10:58:24 AM

 
 

From: Allison MacEwen 
Sent: Tuesday, July 4, 2023 9:01 AM
Subject: FW: Letter of objection
 
 
 
From: John&Tanya [mailto:johnandtanya2023@gmail.com] 
Sent: Monday, July 3, 2023 5:34 PM
To: Allison MacEwen <AMacEwen@irac.pe.ca>
Subject: Letter of objection
 
Hello,
  We are citizens of Borden Carleton and we would like to formally oppose the D.P. Murphy
Inc. application to build a petroleum outlet in Borden-Carleton.We have had Cerreti`s Grocery
and Howatt`s Tourist Mart here our entire lives and this would ruin these two businesses twho
have worked their entire lives to keep afloat. They are caring business owner`s who help build
this community and helped everyone in it and to build another gas station and convenience
store on their doorsteps would be a slap in the face and a kick in the ass to the curb to them!
  John MacKenzie and Tanya Howatt
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